
D184 KNOWLE LANE, CRANLEIGH 

 

PROPOSED SPEED LIMIT REDUCTION 

 

STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR PROPOSING 

TO MAKE THE SPEED LIMIT ORDER 

 

The council were made aware of concerns about vehicle speeds and road safety 

when pedestrians cross Knowle Lane between Snoxhall Fields and Knowle Park and 

as a result the council intend to extend the 30 mph speed limit by 136m south along 

Knowle Lane. 

Speed limits can help to reduce accidents and improve safety for all road users. It 

has been shown that the slower a vehicle is travelling then the less likelihood there is 

of a serious or fatal injury occurring. It is expected that by reducing the existing 

40mph speed limit to 30mph that this will contribute to improving road safety and 

improving the environment in the vicinity. 

 


